
 

SHERWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

YEAR 2 REMOTE LEARNING PLAN 
Core Learning Tasks for Thursday 26th March 2020 

CORE LEARNING TASK FOR MATHEMATICS 
Today, we would like the children to go on a shape hunt and find all of 
the 2D and 3D shapes. We would like the children to draw the object 

they find, write the name of the shape and name their edges, faces 
and vertices. This can be completed in their work book. 
INFORMATION 

2D Shapes 

Are flat. You cannot hold them. You cannot pick them up. 

3D shapes 

Are not flat. You can hold them. You can pick them up.  

• Names and properties of these can be found on the website, 

under Year 2- Maths Resources. 

• We would love to see pictures of children on their shape hunt! 😊 

  
If the children have completed this, we would like them to complete 

the assigned tasks set on Mathletics. We will be tracking the children’s 
progress through this website.  

 

CORE LEANING TASK FOR ENGLISH 
 

The Day the Crayons Quit  
 

Following on from Tuesday’s work based on the story of ‘The Day the 

Crayons Quit’, can the children make their own crayon and 
describe how that crayon is feeling? Encourage the children to 
explain why the crayon is feeling like this based on their reading: 

 
I am Red crayon. I am feeling _______ because_________.  

I also feel_________ because_________.  
 

 This is showing that the children understand what they have read. 
Their crayon can be completed in any form: 3D, painted, sketched 

etc. Please send us pictures to show which crayon you have made!   

 
 
If the children finish this, please could they write an apology letter 

from Duncan to one of the crayons explaining why he was using this 

particular crayon the way he did and explaining what he can do to 
make it better. Children can complete this in their Remote Learning 

Book, use the template which is on the Year 2 Remote Learning 
page or type the letter on a device. Any pictures or emails of the 
letters would be great!  

 

 

 
 
 

KEEPING IN TOUCH 
If you have any questions or queries regarding remote learning tasks, please contact 
your child’s class teacher through the email address below.  
We invite you to submit photographs of your children’s experiences and photographs 
of completed paper based tasks to: 
 year2@sherwood.lancs.sch.uk  
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